
 

 
 
 
July 1, 2020  
 
M/s Bombay Stock Exchange Limited, 
Phiroze Jheejeeboy Towers,  
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai- 400 001 
 
Dear Sir,    
 
 

Sub: Closure of Trading Window 
 
In view of the code of conduct adopted by the Board of Directors of the Company read with SEBI 
(Prohibition of Insider Trading) Regulations 2015, the Trading Window shall remain closed from 
Wednesday 1st July 2020 till 48 hours after the declaration of the financial results of the Company 
for the quarter ended 30th June 2020.  
 
The date of Board Meeting for declaration of the financial results of the Company for the quarter 
ended 30th June 2020 will be intimated in due course.   
 
Kindly take the same on record. 
 
Thanking you,   
 
Sincerely,  
 

 


